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Other Children’s 
and Teens Programs 

TD Summer Reading Club We had four programs in July.  
Get Growing: We talked about seed, bugs 
and gardens. Children made self-watering 
pots from recycled pop bottles and 
planted morning glories. 
Amazing Animals: We talked about 
chameleons and learned about their 
habitat, food and enemies. Children made 
a chameleon craft and read stories about 
chameleons. 
Something Fishy: We learned about 
Sharks and read a book called The 
Misunderstood Shark. Our craft was a 
shark that had a string with a pretend fish 
that they had to get into the shark’s 
mouth. 
Starters of Storytelling: Children played 
a storytelling dice game. The numbers 
rolled helped them choose the 
characters, setting and problem. Many 
silly stories came out of this game!  
 
Twenty-seven children and adults 
attended 

 

Total Circulation for July 437 items 

 



 

                       

 

TD Summer Reading Club fun! 

 


